
McGill University
MONTREAL

The Macdonald Physics Laboratory

April 28th. 1928.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal,
McCill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,
Students Council.

Dr. I. Mackay and I met the 
outgoing and incoming Presidents of the 
Students Council yesterday.

Their statutes are under 
revision, and will be submitted to Corporation 
early next session for consideration. The 
points raised at the last Corporation meeting 
will receive their careful consideration.

We agreed that matters had 
better stand over for the present, as the 
evolution of the Students Council will best 
come from the Council itself, with,of course, 
the approval and perhaps guidance of Corporation.

Yours very sincerely,

A. S. Eve,
Director of the 
Department of Physics-


